
Environment & Energy Commission 

Minutes of the April 7, 2015 Meeting 

Small Meeting Room, Oak Park Library, 834 Lake St. 

 

 

PRESENT: Commissioners: Nick Bridge, Bob Peterson, Carolyn Cullen, Hanna Kwiecinska, Bill 

Burns and Alex Frank  

 

ABSENT: Commissioners: Peter Hugh, Townsend Bailey and Michael O’Rourke 

 

STAFF: Karen Rozmus  

 

The March 3 minutes were approved unanimously.   

Chairperson Report:  Chair Bridge reported that the pesticide brochure is being formatted. 

 

Staff Reports:  Staff report from Karen Rozmus was accepted.  

 

Guests:  Rob Cole and Mark Pruitt reported on the timeline the Village has proposed for the 

Aggregation program and outlined the possible choices available.  Rob asked EEC to review the 

options and submit a consensus on the option believed to be the most beneficial.   

 

Public Comment:  None. 

Discussion Items  

 

A.  Tabling Schedule:   

Members discussed the schedule for Earth Fest on Saturday, April 25.  They plan to have 

pledge cards for the pesticide-free signs on order. 

  

New Business  

Commissioner Peterson reported that the Green Awards ceremony has been scheduled for 

November 19.  It will be held at the 19th Century Club. 

     

Adjourn: 7:15 p.m.  

 

Members stayed to attend the first 2015 Green Tuesday session. 

 

Respectfully submitted by  

Karen Rozmus 


